
From: Guillot, Lydia 
Sent: Sunday, October 08, 2006 9:39 PM 
To: Risk Based Inspection 
I am very interested in this inspection system. What is this going to do to our jobs, will anyone 
lose their jobs? Also I think that risk based inspection is the way to go because it is the next step 
from HACCP. What kind of enforcement will take place with RBIS? Is it similar to HACCP? Are 
there going to be changes to the regulations? Also are we going to be involved in risk 
assessment or risk management or is that for another team? 
 
Thanks.  
 
Lydia M. Guillot, DVM, MS 
PHV at P843, 3rd shift IIC 
Marshville, NC 
Charlotte Circuit, Raleigh District 
FSIS/USDA, Field Operations 
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